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April 6, 2012

Sent by Electronic Mail — Return Receipt Requested

Mr. Mario Mena mariomena44(kvahoo.com  
M&M Diy Cleaners
1054 Pine Rid ge Road
Naples, FL 34108-8960

Re: Air Pollution Source Inspection, Collier County — Noncompliance Letter
(PCE Dry Cleaner), Facility II) 0210105

Dear Mr. Mena:

A representative of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection completed an inspection of your
facility on April 3, 2012. The Department seeks your cooperation in resolvin g a potential violation of
leak detection requirements noted at your facility.

Please review the comments section of the enclosed report and advise the Department of the actions taken
to address the concerns within fifteen (15) days of the date of this letter.

Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Laura Corner at 239/344-5626, via email at
laura.comer@dep.state.thus or at the letterhead address.

Sincerely,

AKS/LC/jw

1.1,14w citp.state.11.us
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